
Mississippi SIP Revision – State Board requirements 
June 27, 2017 

Public Notice 
Mississippi Commission on Environmental Quality  

P. O. Box 2261 
Jackson, MS 39225 

Telephone No. (601) 961-5171 
 

Public Notice Start Date: June 27, 2017 MDEQ Contact:  Jacqueline Evans 
Deadline for Comment: July 27, 2017 
 
Please take note that the Mississippi Commission on Environmental Quality (“Commission”) is 
considering a Revision to the State Implementation Plan for the Control of Air Pollution (SIP 
Revision) to add amendments to state law to the SIP pursuant to the requirements of Section 
110(a)(2)(E)(ii) and Section 128(a)(1) & (2) of the Federal Clean Air Act.  This SIP Revision 
will incorporate changes to state law.  Mississippi Code Annotated, Section 49-2-5 was amended 
effective July 1, 2016.  The amendment involved the addition of paragraph 6 in Section 49-2-5 
which provides that at least a majority of the members of the Commission on Environmental 
Quality not receive a significant portion of their income from persons regulated under the 
Federal Clean Air Act; and for related purposes. 
 
The proposed SIP Revision may be reviewed in the offices of the Mississippi Department of 
Environmental Quality (MDEQ), 515 E. Amite St., Jackson, Mississippi 39201 by contacting 
Mr. Lorenzo Boddie, Public Records Administrator at 601-961-5171.  For persons with internet 
access, the proposed SIP Revision may be found on the MDEQ website at 
http://www.deq.state.ms.us under Programs/Air/New Information.  The proposed amendments 
and SIP Revision will also be available for public review in the main branches of the public 
libraries in the cities of Gulfport and Tupelo in the State of Mississippi. 
 
Persons wishing to comment on the proposed SIP Revision are invited to submit comments in 
writing to MDEQ, P.O. Box 2261, Jackson, Mississippi 39225.  Such delivery should be made to 
the attention of Mr. Chad Lafontaine to the mailing address shown above or to the physical 
address as follows: MDEQ, 515 E. Amite St., Jackson, Mississippi 39201.  Any written 
statements regarding the SIP Revision will be a part of the public record if received by 5:00 p.m., 
Thursday, July 27, 2017.  All comments received by this date will be considered in preparation 
of the final submission to EPA.  A public hearing may be held if the Commission finds a 
significant degree of public interest in the Draft Certification and Proposed SIP Revision.   
 
Please bring the foregoing to the attention of persons whom you know will be interested. 
 
 
 


